Chaffey College

Financial Aid
April 15, 2024

Dear Chaffey Student,

Financial aid packages for the 2024-2025 academic year are currently still in progress due to a
nation-wide FAFSA processing delay. We understand this may cause concern as you prepare to
register for summer and fall 2024 classes. At this current time, Chaffey College WILL NOT
enforce the 3-day payment deadline for the summer and fall 2024 terms until financial aid
eligibility is determined.

What do | do if | do not have a financial aid package?

If you have not completed your 2024-2025 FAFSA/CA DREAM Act application, we highly
encourage you to complete it prior to the May 2" priority deadline AND proceed to register for
summer/fall 2024 classes as planned. Once your financial aid package is available, you will be
notified when payments are due. Please check your Panther email regularly for important

information and reminders.
Need FAFSA/Dream Act assistance?

Students can attend weekly workshops with Financial Aid Office staff in person or via Zoom.
Registration is required to attend at the following links provided:

Wednesdays 2pm-4pm (in-person)

Fridays 9am-11am (via Zoom)

You can also chat with someone online during normal business hours. Enter virtual line.

Thank you for your patience during this time.

Summer/Fall 2024 registration opens April 29! Register here.

Sincerely,

Alisha Rosas
Associate Superintendent of Student Services & Strategic Communications


https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://dream.csac.ca.gov/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxfVC6eu5savSRO-OkhCTE_DRiukIocghwNP3IicJ_6G8M3w/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://chaffey-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUoduytpjMuGdBBEWyqbBfUaU5xgTaRh_v_
https://kiosk.na4.qless.com/kiosk/app/home/82
https://my.chaffey.edu/



